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This Committee is studying ways to enhance the working relationship between the ARRL Foundation and the efforts under the direction of the Chief Development Officer. The Committee recognizes there are various complexities that need evaluating when assessing the optimum coordination between the two. 

Since the last Board Meeting, the Committee has studied the following areas:

1.  Organizational structure
2.  Goals
3.  Strategic issues 
4.  Levels of contributions
5.  Comparison with other organizations and programs

6.  ARRL’s Centennial Celebration in 2014

The Committee is currently evaluating various ideas and alternatives to streamline and enhance the coordination of efforts between the Foundation and Chief Development Officer. Development of a “straw man” proposal has been completed but is preliminary.
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